
Dear Key Appointment Holder and Employment Agency Personnel 

 

    This alert is for employment agencies (EAs) that perform Migrant Domestic Workers (MDWs) 

placement. 

 

    We have reviewed the amount of personally identifiable information that employers and MDWs 

are required to provide in the Safety Agreement. Specifically, employers are no longer required to 

provide their residential address and mobile phone number. Both employers and MDWs will only 

need to provide their full name, and the redacted NRIC number/FIN and work permit number 

respectively (instead of the full identification number). This is to protect the confidentiality of the 

employer’s and MDW’s personal information. 

 

    The revised Safety Agreement is effective immediately and can be downloaded from MOM 

website. Please ensure that all placements from are signed using the revised Safety Agreement. If 

you require further clarifications, you may write in to mom_fmmd@mom.gov.sg. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adrian Quek 

Commissioner for Employment Agencies 

Foreign Manpower Management Division 

Ministry of Manpower 

 

https://www.mom.gov.sg/passes-and-permits/work-permit-for-foreign-domestic-worker/employers-guide/contracts-and-safety-agreement
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